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HERON WALK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 431
MADISON, TN  37115

Dear Homeowners,
It’s a new year and a new beginning for all of us.    Members of the Board and myself wish you nothing but peace and success for the upcoming year.
Getting down to business, a number of violations within our community have been brought to our attention.   We just want to let you know they are being addressed.
These are some of the concerns sited by homeowners:
· Parking on their lawn 
· Homes in need of pressure washing and repair (badly damaged roofs and garages)
· People leaving cars parked on the street.  Some vehicles do not have proper tags, too many cars at one residence
· Individuals working on cars in view of the public.  Cars with oil leaks and leaving large amounts of oil on the street and in the driveway.
· Damage to homes and structures such as fences which are on the property.
· Vegetation Overgrowth.
· Questionable activity, other nuisance such as noise
These are just some of the things we have heard from the community association of homeowners. These violations do exist.  All of these items listed go against the standards for Heron Walk.  Last year was our first formal community audit.   Those who were in violations of any items listed were sited.  We still have a way to go.  This year we will pick up from where we left off.  The process has begun.  Community audits will be more frequent as our process has changed.
In 2015 there were ten properties sold within the Heron Walk community.    Heron Walk is a desirable place to live however homeowners you are not alone.  Many of the homes in our community are used as rental properties.  Homeowners and their tenants are not excluded from obeying the law of our community, we are all treated the same. This year we are going to take a much more aggressive approach in keeping our promise to you as a homeowner.  Audits will be more frequent.  We will involve members from the Department of Codes to come out and assist us with many of these violations.   In addition to this, our legal department is and will be utilized more to enforce the community law and its standards.
All we are asking is that you do your part in keeping your home and the surrounding land clean and free from damage.    Please do your part to address any of these violations if you have any.
Please visit the Heron Walk Website at www.heronwalk.org  if you are in need of any additional information.  
We have a lot of good things taking place in our community this year.   April 30th we will have a neighborhood cleanup project.    Our main focus for this day will be to cut down the overgrowth brush along Cheyenne Blvd.   This day was selected because the next BRUSH pick up is scheduled to take place on May 5th.  Anyone interested is asked to meet at 7:00 a.m. at the entrance of Shawnee TC.    Please be prepared to work.  You will need to bring tools for cutting and raking if you have them.
We are also planning on landscaping the entrance to Heron Walk.  
Reminder, no one is allowed to dump brush along the fence line in this area.  The only time permitted is during occasions when work such as the one mentioned above takes place.  
Other Events:
There will be two yard sales this year.  One will take place on Saturday, May 21st.    The Goodwill truck will be on site from 2-4p.  The other yard sale will take place in September
Planning on neighborhood meet and greet sometimes this year 
We will use the website to keep you informed of upcoming events.  
We do want to thank everyone in doing their part to maintain their property values.  Please for those of you who are deficient I would highly recommend that you take the proper measures to bring your property up to proper standards.   The exterior of your home is under contract with the community of Heron Walk HOA.  Keeping up property standards is not a choice it’s an HOA must.
REMINDER:  HOA Dues will be $89.00 this year.  Feel free to mail them in to Mr. Tygard at the PO Box early if you wish.

 




